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We are small consulting engineering business located in Albury Wodonga. We have 
approximately 15 people. 
 
We find the cost of Australian Standards too high. 
 
Very often a standard is referred to and we just want to look at its content to see whether it is 
relevant to our project and whether it is worth buying. 
The only way we can see whether it is relevant is to buy it. 
 
This submission is late however we support and agree with the submission from Kevin 
Debnam. 
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